
 
27th January 2025 

CLA 

The initial meeting of the CLA Negotiating Table took place last Monday, with the objective of 
establishing a timeline and schedule for the forthcoming negotiation sessions. 

Following Javier Gandara's discussion on the impending CLA during the 'Country Update' 
briefing in December, there was an anticipation and expectation for a more structured and 
committed approach from the company in these negotiations. 

The initial proposal of merely two meetings per month, in contrast to the previous negotiation's 
weekly meetings that still failed to conclude on time, was met with disappointment by both 
unions. 

Subsequent discussions with Spanish HR have led to the scheduling of three meetings each for 
February and March, with the second meeting planned for January 31st. 

We will continue to provide updates as developments occur. 

Leave Bidding 2025/26 

Just a reminder that the open phase for Leave Bidding is now available through the eCrew Portal 
for all Spanish Bases.  

Sickness Breakdown (Supplementary Slip) 

The Payroll Team has shared that, starting this month, they will begin testing the implementation 
of the new sickness breakdown supplementary payslip. An update regarding the rollout timeline 
and communication strategy for the crew will be provided shortly after the next Payroll Meeting 
on February 17th. 

 


